
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   
    
Dear Parents, 
 
The Board of Education has included Publications as one of its goals.  We have a public relations 
process in place that calls for the ongoing submissions of articles to the local papers.  Sometimes 
photographs are submitted with articles.  Television coverage of special events is also a possibility. 
 
The Levittown Public School District is striving to maintain a high level of security for your child 
regarding web site development.  We wish to use individual photos or group photos on our website.  
The photograph would be in the context of a school-related activity such as a class project, award or 
honor, sport, club or student government activity.  No personal information such as home address or 
phone number will be published. 
 
 
 
Student Name _________________________________________________ 
 
School __________________________ 
 
My child _______ Can be Photographed and/or picture placed on Levittown School’s website 
 
My child _______ Can Not be Photographed and/or picture placed on Levittown School’s website 
 
 
*Please note your child’s name generally does not appear. 
 
 
___________________________   ______________ 
Parent Signature      Date 
 
As the parent or legal guardian of the student signing above, I have read the District’s Networks and 
Internet Acceptable Use Policy and grant permission for my son/daughter to access the Internet.  I 
understand that the district’s computing resources are designed for educational purposes.  I also 
understand that it is impossible for Levittown School District to restrict access to all controversial 
materials and I will not hold them responsible for materials acquired on the network.  I understand 
that individuals and families may be held liable for violations.  Furthermore, I accept full 
responsibility for supervision of and when my child’s use is not in a school setting. 
 
_________________________   _______________ 
Parent Signature     Date 
 
 
If at any time, in the future, you wish to withdraw this consent, you may do so via written 
notification to your child’s building principal.   

L E V I T T O W N   P U B L I C   S C H O O L S 
Levittown Memorial Education Center 

150 Abbey Lane 
L e v i t t o w n ,   N e w   Y o r k     1 1 7 5 6 

Central Registration 
516-434-7058 


